Snippets about Lake Tahoe



• Britta Nauta of South Lake Tahoe won the Ski Run BID logo contest.

- Scott Butera, CEO of Tropicana Entertainment, the parent company of MontBleu in Stateline, has resigned. No replacement has been named.
- North Shore Hawaiian Grill recently opened in Tahoe City.
- The \$400,000 renovation Incline's Lone Eagle Grille at the Hyatt should be done by Nov. 23.
- Enrollment in Lake Tahoe Community College's culinary department has shot up nearly 300 percent in the last two years.
- The South Lake Tahoe Building Board of Appeals will have a public meeting Nov. 15 at 9am at Lake Tahoe Airport on the proposed adoption of the 2010 California Building Standards Codes and implementation of the Building Codes to the Marijuana Ordinance. For more information, call Dave Walker at (530) 542.6072.
- Fischer Skis is opening Carbonlite Demo Centers at 33 retail locations nationwide so skiers everywhere can try and buy the most successful cross country skis and boots from the 2010 Vancouver Winter Games. They will be at Brian's Bicycles & Cross Country Skis in Mammoth, Alpenglow Sports in Tahoe City, and Paco's Truckee Bike & Ski.
- Travel website Cheapflights.com puts California as a top 10 destination for golf vacations, specifically saying, "For the serenity of nature, take a swing near Lake Tahoe."